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New York City, Apr. 20, 1920.

A. Wagenknecht, Executive Secretary,
Communist Labor Party,

New York City.
Dear Comrade:—

This is to notify you of changes in our Joint Convention Commit-
tee: it consists now of Bernstein [Max Cohen], Bunte [Charles Dirba],
and Andrew [Nicholas Hourwich].

We are very anxious to know what you have done in the matter, or
when you expect to take action.

I'll be taking my dinners at the Western Cafeteria, next to Grand
Hotel, on 31st Str. near Broadway, every day this week between 1:15 and
1:45 pm, and [ would like very much to see you there as soon as you can
come.

I want to give you a new address for communicating with us also.

Fraternally yours,

D. Bunte [Charles Dirbal, Act. Sec.
Communist Party of America.
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